Friday 31st March

Holiday Homework

As many of you already know, Year 3 will be starting a new topic after the Easter break. We will be studying the Romans and Roman Britain throughout the summer term.
We have decided that the best way to begin our topic is by having a Roman dress up day and feast.
We would like you to design a costume (a Roman soldier, an emperor, a god or goddess for example) and make a traditional Roman food for our feast on Friday 21st April. We will spend the day learning how to be good Romans and share our food in the afternoon.
Below are some examples of websites which have traditional Roman recipes, though many more can be found online.
http://www.food.com/recipe/roman-apple-cake-437255
https://www.nigella.com/recipes/members/fusaias-roman-cookies
http://images.scholastic.co.uk/assets/a/13/f5/recipe-roman-bread-760037.pdf
http://timetravellerkids.co.uk/news/make-some-roman-honey-pastries
If you have any concerns or queries or are just stuck for ideas, please speak to Miss Danzey or Mrs Fallon.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Alongside this we would still like every child to read every day and with an adult as often as possible. We will still be setting tasks on Mathletics to be completed over the holiday. 
We would also like children to put a big focus on learning their multiplication tables (with a specific focus on 3, 4 and 8), and to be practising telling the time on both analogue and digital clocks as we will be starting a unit on time after the holiday.
Many thanks,
Miss Danzey and Mrs Fallon


